
Telford Infant School 
Kelvin Road 
Leamington Spa 
Warwickshire 
CV32 7TE 
 
 
June 2021 
Governors Writing competition 
 
Dear all, 

WOW, what fantastic writing you all have been doing.  We would like to thank all the children 

who took part in our governors writing competition, it was really hard to narrow down a single 

winner from each year group.  As you will see from the below, we have received some brilliant 

and very nicely written writing in the form of poems, lists and even jokes which made us 

giggle. 

The vouchers go out to the following children: 

Reception  –  Efa in Magenta 
Year one  –  Georgia in Sunshine  
Year two  – George in Indigo 
 

Congratulations to you all, you should be proud of your work, and we look forward to visiting 

school soon in person to also see the other fantastic work you have been learning about. 

                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Best wishes  
Telford Infant School Governing Board 


